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Hello,  

 

I am writing to withdraw my application for a Special Permit for my property located at 11 

Ronald Road.  

 

As the town has relayed to me, I do not need the permit based on our proposed design.  

 

Thank you in advance for your time.  

 

Sincerely,  

Kathryn Alexander 

11 Ronald Road  

Arlington, MA, 02474  

 

 

Kathryn E. Alexander  

 


